
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 15, 2024 

 

 
The MT Greeters met with one new resident in April:     
            
 Brian Sweezer, 114 Berry Tree Lane, visited April 11. 

 

MT HOA COPIER CONTRACT 

Our yearly copier contract (May 2024 – May 2025) with Digital Resources 
has been received and given to the BOD for review and which they have 
approved.  The yearly contract cost is $1,500.00.  However, we had an 
overage of copies which totaled $480.03.  We attribute that to extra 
announcements in the News and Views along with additional documents 
used for our 40th Anniversary celebration.  

 

NEWS AND VIEWS 

Deadline for items for the June 2024 News and Views: 
 

Monday, May 20, 2024 
 
 
Delivery of the June 2024 News and Views: 
 
 Friday, May 31, 2024 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 


